
MAY 17th: CALL FOR PARTICIPATION in the Vancouver BC (Canada) area ...

RAISE YOUR VOICE TO DENOUNCE SKYE RESOURCESí INVOLVEMENT IN INDIGENOUS 
RIGHTS VIOLATIONS!!!

More info:  Sandra Cuffe, caminando27@yahoo.es, t: 604-525-1226 
(Vancouver).

(*** For extensive background material on the range of human 
rights violations and development harms caused by and associated with 
Skye's nickel mining operation in Guatemala: info@rightsaction.org 
***)

Tomorrow, May 17th, at the luxurious Fairmont Hotel Vancouver, 
Vancouver-based mining company Skye Resources will hold its annual and 
special general meeting of shareholders at 10am.

The established agenda for the meeting is 'business as usual', despite 
the serious and ongoing human, land and indigenous rights violations 
linked to Skyeís Fenix project in eastern Guatemala and despite the 
historical repression that has accompanied nickel mining in the 
impoverished Maya Qíeqchií region.

WATCH A 9-MINUTE VIDEO:  on the recent violent evictions of indigenous 
communities at the behest of Skye, read about Canadian Ambassador 
Kenneth Cookís false allegations about the video and evictions, and 
listen to CBC interviews with ARSN activist Kathryn Anderson, video 
creator Steven Schnoor and Skye CEO Ian Austin: http://
www.rightsaction.org/video/elestor/

A small but dynamic group is organizing activities the week of May 
17th to raise public awareness about Skye Resources, evictions & 
repression, Canada Pension Plan (CPP) investment in the destructive 
mining industry, and the pro-mining Canadian governmental policy 
position.

A public event will be held in Vancouver, along with an open call for 
letters and phone calls from across North America to Skye Resources 
raising the concerns of indigenous communities in Guatemala and North 
American citizens.

FOR MORE INFO, & TO GET INVOLVED:

Sandra Cuffe
caminando27@yahoo.es
604-525-1226

************
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